
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

8th June 2017 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Sports Day for morning and afternoon Nursery children is on 

Thursday 15th June 2017 at 9am.  If this has to be cancelled due to 

the weather, ALL Nursery children will attend at 9am and will 

participate in a mini sports event in the hall.  Unfortunately due to 

Health & Safety Regulations regarding numbers in the hall, 

parents/carers will not be allowed to stay and watch.  Children can 

then be collected from the Nursery at 10a.m.  Nursery will still be 

closed on the afternoon due to visits from new Nursery parents and 

children who are starting in September. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr O Flitcroft 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 


